
 

My name is Brent Lockhart and I am excited to introduce myself as 

the principal at Northeast Elementary Magnet School. I am 

committed to the District’s mission to see that all students reach 

their fullest potential. I see it as my responsibility to support students 

and staff in any way to ensure that students learn in a safe, 

academically challenging environment. I was raised on a farm just 

north of Danville in Wellington, IL. I have a lovely wife named 

Margie, who also works for the District. I received my master's degree 

in 2022 from the University of Illinois. For the last three years, I was 

one of the assistant principals at Mark Denman Elementary School. I 

also taught music at Northeast Elementary Magnet School and 

Hoopeston Area Schools. I have loved working for the District for the 

last eight years and I look forward to meeting all of the Northeast 

families! Let’s go Falcons!  


